August 16, 2001


0530 hours
64° Fahrenheit

Today we will close down trench F8 for the 2001 season. The removal of the last section of Locus 8025 and final leveling is under way. Several last height measurements will be taken, but I would like to return to the site once again to do these measurements myself rather than as has been customary let the workers do some of these. The reason for this is some inconsistency with measurements throughout the season. As part of shutdown the trench will be sprayed and final observations of past loci and characteristics will be made with and without the shade tarp. All of this will make things easier for whomever excavates this trench in the coming season. 

I am making these notes more concise and saving some of my comments for the final report.

With Locus 8025 removed the trench is still quite devoid of observable cultural remains. The fill appears quite the same as that previously excavated. The trench was changed to Locus 8026 as the level below L8025 was exposed yet there are no marked differences between the two. This is done just for purposes of closure and at this point appears entirely arbitrary. 

by: Marco A. Baldi

